
 Welcome to Bethel! We’re glad you’re here! 

 4th Sunday after Pentecost · June 28, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Welcome to our online worship gathering. As we explore new ways of 
gathering as the people of God, you are invited to use this bulletin as a 

devotional aid. Continue to check your email, the Bethel website, and the 
Bethel Facebook page for more ways to connect and encourage one another. 
www.bethelroseville.org https://www.facebook.com/BethelRosevilleCA/ 

Welcome to our Special Guests – Tangled Blue 
We are excited to have Joel & Aimée Pakan, otherwise known as Tangled Blue, join us for 
worship this morning. Joel & Aimée have a long history with Bethel as musicians and 
storytellers including providing music at various worship gatherings, leading a week-long 
inter-generational Summer event, and sharing leadership during the Luther500 Festival in 
Germany that some of us attended. They are also fresh out of United Lutheran Seminary 
where they have been studying alongside our own Paul Larson. Thank you, Aimée and Joel 
for worshiping with us today! J 
 

 
 
 
 

Thank You to all of you who have volunteered to be readers in the coming months. 
Today’s readers are: Kary Pfennig, Linda Dunn, Nancy Garman/Bruce Seiler 

NEXT Sunday’s readers are: TBD – feel free to check in with Barb Morris to volunteer J 

 

Anti-racism Conversation Group 
In the midst of wide-ranging nationwide marches, protests, and conversations, you are invited to 
consider joining with some of your Bethel friends for a time of exploration as we look at the legacy 
of racism in our nation and learn how we can “do the work” of becoming anti-racists. For more 
information contact Lisa Herlocker or simply join our Anti-Racist Conversation Group, FOR 
THIS WEEK ONLY, MONDAY, JUNE 29th at 7:00pm.  
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83883981346?pwd=dnVkTGh5Y29UL3IvbEZocjJ0SW51QT09 
Meeting ID: 838 8398 1346 
Password: 640849 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

To meet our 2020 Operating Expenses 
each month, Bethel needs $6986* 

Giving in June: 
6/7 = $1995.66 
6/14 = $860.00 
6/21 = $655.00 
6/28 =  

TOTAL for June =  $3,510.66 
TOTAL for May = $7431.66 

*Keep in mind, this total may be adjusted with the final compensation 
package offered a new pastor 

Thanks for your ongoing support of 
Bethel’s Ministries!  

Online Giving Option 
Sign up for Online Giving at our 

website, bethelroseville.org 
You can make one-time donations or 
ongoing donations. No more having 

to remember your check! 

If you prefer to give by traditional check, please 
mail it into the church office at 1050 Douglas 

Blvd., Roseville CA 95678 

June 2 – Mollie Herlocker 
June 8 – Jenn Saeger 
June 10 – Patrick Gale 
June 12 – Emily Levin 
June 14 – Homer Woods 
June 16 – Joslyn Saeger 
June 17 – Jackie Saeger 
June 20 – Mike Grant 
June 22 – Andrew Chan 
 

Blessings to all of our June Birthdays; please 
let us know if we accidently left you off this list! 

Semi-Annual Meeting 
TODAY immediately following worship 
This meeting includes the election of Servant Team 
vice- president and treasurer, as well as an update 
from the Call Committee. Voting will be done using 
Survey Monkey during the meeting. (Patrick will have 
the full instructions.) The Congregation Annual 
Report has been emailed to members. 
 
Leadership Team Annual Retreat 
TODAY – following the congregation 
meeting, members of the Leadership Team will 
head to Patrick Gale’s – 5940 Butler Rd in Penryn. 
We will meet outdoors and physically distant. Please 
bring a mask and your own lunch and drinks. We will 
focus on developing a plan for returning to on-site 
worship as well as themes and dreams for our 75th 
Anniversary Celebration in 2021. 

Be the Change! Faith in Action! 
The Lutheran Office of Public Policy invites you to 
take part in their weekly Advocacy in Quarantine 
meetings. Each half-hour call, includes an update 
on state and federal legislative priorities and direct a 
quick advocacy activity.  
Please join this good work via Zoom at 12:00pm 
every Wednesday: 
https://zoom.us/j/389725625 
 

A Little Lutherans virtual Vacation Bible School 
Over the next 5 weeks, they will have activities & 
Bible stories that reflect ways Jesus’ followers 
show compassion. At weekly Zoom meetings with 
Lisa they will share what they learned and created. 
If adults would like to participate on their own, there is 
a devotional version of the curriculum available that can 
be emailed to you – just let Lisa know J 


